
BAIR MIDDLE SCHOOL   
invites you to a 
MONTESSORI PARENT     
NIGHT 

Sponsored by Barry University  

When: Thursday, December 12, 2019 @ 6:00 PM  

Why: Informative meeting where you can learn about Montessori in 
the classroom and how you can best support your child at home. 

Where: Sunrise Middle School (in the Media Center) 

        1750 NE 14th Street, Ft. Lauderdale. FL 33304. 

 

 
 

Please call Mrs. Emrith @ 754-322-2900 for more information. 


